
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19, 2022 

 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001. 

Listing Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, C-1 Block G 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Re - Scrip Code : 532947; Symbol : IRB 

 

Sub: Intimation of Board meeting  

                                      

Pursuant to regulation 29 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), 

Regulations, 2015, this is to inform that a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company is 

scheduled to be held on January 04, 2023, to consider, inter-alia, a proposal for alteration in the 

share capital of the Company by sub-division/split of existing equity shares having face value of 

Rs. 10/- each, fully paid up.  

 

Further, for the purposes of the above and in terms of the Code of Internal Procedures and 

Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting of Trading by Designated Persons, the trading 

window for dealing in securities of the Company is hereby closed and will open 48 hours after the 

announcement of financial results for the quarter ended December 31, 2022 to the public. 

 

You are requested to take note of the same. 

 

For IRB Infrastructure Developers Limited  

 

 

 

Mehul Patel 

Company Secretary 
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